

WEEKLY E-MAIL NOTICES

Brought to you by CLCE PTA

The CLCE PTA sends out weekly email notices in order to give parents reminders about upcoming school and PTA events. These email addresses will only be used by the PTA president for weekly notifications – they <u>WILL NOT</u> be published or made available to anyone else.

Participation in the weekly email notifications is optional, but it is an excellent way to stay informed.

Please return the completed form to your child's teacher or the front office:

CLCE WEEKLY NEWSLETTER & EMAIL NOTICES

Please fill out only <u>one form per family</u> and return to your child's teacher.

Parent(s) name(s)	Phone #
Parent(s) name(s)	Phone #
Please provide email addresses where you would like to	receive your notifications:
Please print neatly:	